
       

Curriculum Newsletter- for Years 3 & 4 Autumn 2, 2020. 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome to the first half term of the Year. We would like to share our Curriculum overview with you 
and some key dates for this half term. 

PE day is Wednesday; please ensure your child has their full PE kit with them. 

There is no swimming this term due to Covid.  

Homework- will go out on Thursday and pupils will be expected to return their homework to school on 
Tuesday. Please ensure all homework is complete and back at school in time.  

Our Topic for this half term is ‘is Britain’s landscape’. 

Please take a look at our Curriculum Map for this half term. 

 

 

 



 

 

                                                                                                                                    

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                             

 

 

 

                                                                                                             

                                                            

 

In Jewish Studies, we will be 
focusing on the morning prayers 

and of course Chanukah. The 
children will be developing their 
understanding of the meaning of 

Chanukah 

 

Our topic this half 
term is Britain’s 

landscape.  

In literacy, we will be looking 
at the rules around speech 

and also looking at 
playscripts.  

In Numeracy, we will be focusing on 
calculations, including all four 

operations + - x ÷ . we will also be 
looking at solving word problems 

Our Science this term is light, 
children will be looking at 

different light sources and 
how light travels.  

In geography we will be examining 
Britain’s landscape. This will include 

the make-up of the United Kingdom and 
Britain, its countries, regions, counties 

and cities as well as the different 
ways land is used and some famous 

Human and Physical features.. 

In PE, the children will look at the 
dance unit “The Eagle and the Fish”. 

The pupils will create dance 
patterns and create a performance.  

In RE, we will be looking at the 
importance of light in religion 
focusing on the festival of 

Chanukah and Diwali 

In PSHE the pupils will consider loss, 
separation and friendships.  

In ICT, we will be looking at 
presenting digital information 

including imagery. How to format, 
edit and manipulate 


